
From:  
Sent: 07 June 2020 20:07 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to Gaming Venue on Kilburn High Road 
 
Hello, 
 
It has been brought to my attention that there is a plan to allow a Gaming venue on the 
corner of Kilburn High Road and Glengall Road. As a nearby resident I am strongly opposed 
to this sort of premises opening in this area. Kilburn High Road already has a high amount of 
anti-social behaviour and I feel this would contribute to the problem. I often don’t feel safe 
walking in this area, even during the daytime and a gaming venue will potentially attract the 
wrong people to the area exacerbating the issue.  
 
Gaming and gambling are a serious social problem and I don’t feel Brent should be adding 
to the issue by making these venues more accessible. Consideration also needs to be made 
to the residents in the surrounding area who already gave to contend with undesirable 
behaviour on a regular basis. We need to be welcoming businesses that benefit the 
community, not add to its problems.  
 
Please take this as a very strong objection to allowing this to go ahead.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
 


